
  

*NEW*

GARBAGE SYSTEM

EFFECTIVE

SEPTEMBER 2019

 

NEW GARBAGE

CARTS DELIVERED 

AUGUST 12 - 28TH

 

NEW COLLECTION

DATES START 

SEPT. 3RD & 4TH

CART USE RECYCLING 
The District and the RDFFG are working
together to reduce waste that is sent to

landfills. We are asking each household to
do their part by placing accepted recycling
in the RDFFG Multi-Material Recycling Bins

or delivering to our local partners.
Recycling bin locations and  local partner

listing can be found at
districtofmackenzie.ca

Use your garbage cart for waste
such as kitchen scraps, floor
sweepings, etc.
 
Ensure the lid is securely closed
on collection day or it will not be
 collected.
 
Keep the interior of your cart clean
by bagging  your  garbage.
 
During the winter months, please
place your cart slightly away from
the curb, in line with your driveway,
away from snow banks.
 
 
 
 
 
Please DO NOT use for yard waste
or recyclables.
 
Please DO NOT remove the cart
from your address if you move.
Each cart remains the property of
the District of Mackenzie and has a
serial number associated with
each residence. 

BEAR AWARENESS

Carts with a lid that is not completely
closed or are overfull could attract

unwanted wildlife. Please ensure your
carts lids are closed completely prior

to pick-up.
 

Carts with lids that are not closed will
be considered overloaded and will not

be collected.

COMPOSTING 

Looking for another way to utilize those
fruit and vegetable kitchen scraps? Why
not use them to create nutrious soil for

your garden and yard? Together with the
RDFFG, the District has composters for

sale at a reduced price for any interested
residents.

BILLING & FEES

Garbage fees and billing will not change
for 2019,  however please stay tuned for

updated rates, fees, and possible
alternative billing options for your 2020

annual utility bill.  

DO'S  

DON'TS  



QUESTIONS?

Public Works
250-997-3761

 
Billing

250-997-3221
 

Further Info:
www.districtofmackenzie.ca

SETTING OUT CARTS 

FOR COLLECTION

Please ensure your carts are
placed at the curb no later
than 8:00 am on your regular
day of collection.

Place your cart so
the arrows on the
lid point towards

the street. The
wheels should

touch the curb and
the handle will be

facing your
property.

When emptied, please
retrieve your carts from the
street and return them to a
safe spot on your property

1m
3 m

1.5m

Place your cart so there
is a 1m (3ft) buffer on all
sides, and ensure there
is 3m (10ft) of clearance
above your cart. Do not
park vehicles within
1.5m of your cart.

RED ZONE PICK-UP

STARTS SEPT. 3RD

 

BLUE ZONE PICK-UP

STARTS SEPT. 4TH


